10/3/22, 2:41 PM Mail - sraposo@wareham.ma.us

Dear Mr. Buckland and Mr. Pichette,

We write to follow up on our Sept. 26, 2022 request that the Planning Board deny the New Leaf requests for extensions for
the AD Makepeace solar projects at 27 Charge Pond Road and 150 Tihonet Road sites.

Alternatively, we request that the Board hold a public meeting to hear from the public about issues relating to such an
extension.

These two projects are riddled with uncertainty, as discussed. There is no rush to extend the permits -- they may never be
built.

On Friday oct. 21 ISO-New England is having a public meeting about the grid reliability that may be of interest to the Board
related to this matter. See notice below.

Please include this email in the record of this matter. A corrected copies of our Sept. 26, 2022 comments on Cases 7-20 and
9-20 are attached. They have minor typo corrections.

Thank you for your assistance.

Meg Sheehan

Cell 508-259-9154
www.savethepinebarrens.org
158 Center Hill Road
Plymouth MA 02360
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